“What’s this?” A collaborative project between CHIN and Canadian Geographic


INSTRUCTIONS
Museums interested in having an artefact featured in the “What’s this?” section should provide the following details outlined in the participation form.
· a clear image of the object that is of significance to Canadian history and geography. Don’t be afraid to think outside the box, as many artefacts―big and small―have a story to tell. 
· a brief description (50-100 words), in the official language of your choice, of the object that explains what it is and why it is important to Canadian history and geography. Be creative! Write in a simple and entertaining style. If selected, CHIN and Canadian Geographic will be responsible for translating the description.
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION AND TO WHOM

As part of this ongoing initiative, there is no deadline for submitting an object. Throughout the year, CHIN and Canadian Geographic will select artefacts according to needs and priorities (see IMPORTANT NOTE below). 

However, if you wish to participate in the December feature of “What’s this?” in the Canadian Geographic, you are required to send your object and all pertinent information to service@rcip-chin.gc.ca by Friday, September 27, 2013. December’s theme is “Wildlife”.
COPYRIGHT
Museums will have to grant permission for non-commercial reproduction in the magazine and online editions of Canadian Geographic. Please note that there are no financial implications for either party. Canadian Geographic will credit the museum appropriately. 
IMPORTANT NOTE: Due to the limited frequency of this feature (published six times a year), the artefacts featured in this section will be selected based on themes, such as anniversaries, seasons, etc.  Please note that not all items submitted will be featured.
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